
From: Colvin, Michael
Sent: 5/20/2010 1:32:08 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Quick clarification and FYI

Hi
Trina

When I mentioned the
June extension date for the AB 1613 extension, I think that I said June 24th, 
but it's actually June 21st.

Also wanted to make
certain that you knew that in that docket we issued a ruling for a Phase II "pay 
as you save" pilot program. Comments on the ruling are due next week (May 25th). 
I think that you knew about it, but I forgot to mention it when we spoke. So 
FYI.

- Michael

Michael Colvin

Policy and Planning 
Division

California Public Utilities 
Commission

(415) 355-5484

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov
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